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November 26, 2018

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
COUNTY OF NAPA

At today’s Commission on Aging (COA) meeting the Commission approved recommending the
following three applicants to serve on the COA:

Cynthia Kee — District 3

Harriett Lehman — Organization Concerned with Older Adults

Betty Rhodes — Organization Concerned with Older Adults

It is therefore requested that at the next available meeting of the Board of Supervisors these three
applicants be added to the consent calendar.

Thank xou,

f .
Kristi Lesnewich e

R

Secretary, Napa County Commission of Aging



